
 

 
 

Ruppert Landscape promotes Brian Kinsella 
to lead King of Prussia location 

 
For Immediate Release: February 24, 2021          Contact: Amy Snyder (301) 482-0300 

Laytonsville, MD – Ruppert Landscape recently promoted Brian Kinsella to lead the company’s 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania location as branch manager. 

Kinsella attended Rowan College at Gloucester County and is a Certified Landscape Technician 
(CLT). He has been with the Ruppert organization for over 13 years, having joined right out of 
college as a crew member in the company’s Toughkenamon location. He worked his way up to 
the level of enhancement manager and served in this role at both the King of Prussia and 
Toughkenamon locations at different times. He was recognized with the company’s Branch 
Impact Award in 2018 for his dedication and contributions to the Toughkenamon team. In 2019, 
he took part in Ruppert’s Associate Branch Manager leadership development program, which 
was designed to prepare talented team members to take on future opportunities. That 
opportunity arose in late 2020, as an opportunity presented itself in the King of Prussia branch 
with their existing branch manager, Tim Schofield, transitioning to the role of division project 
manager. As branch manager, Kinsella will be responsible for the overall welfare of the King of 
Prussia branch, including the safety and development of his team, strategic planning and 
budgeting, training, customer service, and day-to-day operations. 

“Brian’s success can be attributed to his strong work ethic and can-do attitude. He is already 
making a big impact in the branch by recruiting talent to strengthen his team, and we’re excited 
to see him further develop and lead that team,” said John Harich, region manager in the 
company’s landscape management division. 

Kinsella said, “I’m excited to take on this new opportunity and honored to lead a great group of 
men and women towards future success and growth in the King of Prussia market.” 

The King of Prussia location serves the northern Philadelphia, King of Prussia and Southern 
New Jersey region, including the Pennsylvania counties of Bucks, Montgomery, Berks, and 
Lehigh and the New Jersey county of Camden. This branch offers landscape 
management/contract services, including design and landscape enhancement, turf care, 
irrigation system management, pond and lake management, arbor care, snow and ice 
management, and holiday decorations. 

Ruppert Landscape, a family and employee-owned business, has been an industry-leading 
provider of commercial landscape construction and management services for nearly 50 years. 
Headquartered in Laytonsville, Maryland, the company employs over 1700 people and serves 
customers from 27 branches in eight primary markets: Philadelphia, Baltimore, D.C., Richmond, 
Raleigh, Charlotte, Atlanta, and Houston. The company has a long-standing tradition of growing 
its team and giving back to the community. Learn more at www.ruppertlandscape.com. 
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